
ST JUDE THE APOSTLE   FIFTEENTH   SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 12TH  JULY  2015 

      Parish Office open Mon to Fri 8.30am to 1pm & after all Masses on Sun Morning Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127 

Recently Deceased  

Patricia Sheridan                                     
Richard Nolan                                              
Christina Zambra                                         
Anne Donnellon                          

      Anniversaries   

Pat Costelloe                                              
Mary Maguire                                            
Mona & Stephen Currivan & 
Stephen Currivan Jr                                     
John Griffith                                                        
Michael Feeney                                                   
Paddy & Lily Barry                                            
Michael King                                                              
Mary Parlettie                                                
Mary Mc Phillips                                         
Jim Prendergast                                        
Mary & Joseph Fitzpatrick  

B/Day Remembrance  

Alan Long                                                                                    

Templeogue Cemetery Blessing of 
the Graves. 
Many thanks to all who donated 
money recently at the Blessing of 
the Graves in Templeogue 
Cemetery.  
The money raised was 150  Euro 
and was given to St. Vincent De 
Paul Society. 

 Many thanks for your support to  

1st Collection last weekend €1070 

Share                                   € 760 

 

Weekly Family Offering      € 1105 

 

for Parish  

 

Please Note  
Change of venue for Daily Mass 

this week  
from Tuesday 14th to Friday 
17th July our 9.30am Daily Mass 
& daily Adoration will take 
place in the Parish Hall due to 
cleaning of our sanctuary area 
in Church  

 

Please note there will be no 
Divine Mercy Holy Hour this 
Tuesday as Church will be 
locked to allow cleaning to take 
place  

 
St Joseph’e Young Priest 
Society will hold their monthly 
meeting on Monday next 13th 
July after the 9.30am Mass in 
Room 1 in Parish Centre all are 

welcome  

 
The Priory Institute – Bringing theology home 

Theology Matters!  join our enthusiastic 
student community and study theology from 

home or in class  
Application deadline is 21st September 2015 
Phone 01 4048124 

E-Mail enquires@prioryinstitute.com 
Web: www.prioryinstitute.ie 

 
 

Are you trained to use a defibrillator? The   

Parish would like to purchase a defibrillator 

and we are looking for those who are trained 
to use one to put their 

names down on a Rota 
so we would have 
someone on hand during 

Daily / Weekend Masses 
and any other parish 

activities during the year  
if you can leave your 
name into the parish 

office or email 

judesparishoffice@eircom.net   

 

Baptism Bookings  
if you wish to book your child in to 
be baptised here in St Judes please 
note that all bookings take place on 
the 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month 
from 11am to 11.30am in Room 1 
in Parish Centre – At least one of 
the parents must be present to 
make a booking . 
 
 

  

OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL 
THURSDAY 16TH July  
 
The Carmelite community in 
Terenure College invite you to join 
them to celebrate the Feast of Our 
Lady of Mount Carmel on Thursday 
next 16th July at the 9.30am Mass 
in Terenure College Chapel 
followed by refreshments in the 
College Canteen .  

 

Toddlers World New 

Class following on the 

success of our 

Thursday morning class 

we will  have a extra 

class starting on 

Saturday mornings 

from Sat July 25th from 10.30 to 

11.45 each week Toddlers World is   

a fun interactive class for children 

aged between 4 months to 4 years 

which takes in Pastoral Centre each 

Thursday morning from 10.00  to 

11.15 am  suitable for parents, 

grandparents& carers to bond with 

their little ones and to socialise and 

make new friends drop in class no 

need to pre book phone Amanda for 

more information 086 1700806 

email 

toddlersworld.dublin@gmail.com 

Copies of Laudato Si the Pope’s 

new Encyclical Letter  are 

available to purchase in the 

Parish Office priced at €5 

Reflection on  Sunday’s Gospel  

The Word of God does not go 
on holidays. 

 
12th July 2015 Mark 6:7-13 
Today we heard Jesus advising his 
disciples that when they are not 
received well to shake off the dust 
from their feet as they walk away 
from that place. He also asked 
them no tot let their anger settle 
within them because they were 
rejected as anger keeps them in 
bondage and prevents them from 
bringing the Good News to all who 
are willing to hear it. Help us Lord 
not to let our disappointment when 
rejected turn to anger but to follow 
the example of Jesus and wipe the 
dust off our feet so that we may 
travel freely to bring his Good news 
to all. 
 

Parish Café- New Tenants 

Required   

We are looking for new tenants 

to take over and run our Parish 

Café as our current licence 

holders are retiring in August. 

If you are interested in applying 

to take over the running of the 

Parish Café please send your 

CV to  

Fr Gregory O’Brien P.P. St 

Jude’s Pastoral Centre  

Orwell Park Templeogue Dublin 

6w all applications must be  

Received by Friday 17th July  
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